
We strongly oppose HB2001. 
 
We have many objections, but the principal one is that changes of this kind should be publicly discussed 
and then decided upon at the local level.  
 
Attempting to address this problem at a state-wide level almost certainly will result in many unintended 
consequences and create more problems than it solves.  
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